
 

 

 

Year 9 Trip to the Language Show, London 

 

Students at the Language Show 2019 

 
It was an ordinary Friday for most of the girls at WCHS, however for thirty Year 9 students it was one 
of the most memorable moments. We went on an extraordinary trip to the language show; hosted 
in Shepherd’s Bush. The Language Show was in an indoor spacious hall where there were multiple 
stalls about a particular language. One stall that we remember vividly was the Korean stall. The 
Korean Stall was very interesting as they showed us an app which teaches you Korean. This app 
makes learning fun as you learn Korean as well as enjoying the game. This means that you can learn 
more than 20 words in less than an hour! We also enjoyed the stalls about French and Mandarin. The 
French stall also had a similar concept as it had made its own app for us students to learn French in 
an enthusiastic way. And the at the Mandarin stall we learnt different Chinese characters by seeing 
how the pictures relate to the word and we learnt that in mandarin there are no tenses. We went 
to many stalls and each stall gave us a mini souvenir about their stall; mostly pens and tote bags. The 
part that we enjoyed the most were the talks. The talks were particularly interesting and we ended 
up going to a talk designed for teachers, on how to make language learning fun. Although it was for 
teachers, we understood it. This was a very interesting trip for the thirty of us and if we had the 
chance to go again, we would definitely take it. We never knew learning a new language could be so 
much fun. 
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